
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO SHOW POLICY 

 

  

If you are unable to make your appointment, please call and re-schedule so that other patients 

can be accommodated. If you do not show up for your appointment and do not call to cancel at 

least 24 business hours prior to your appointment, you will be considered a no show, and you 

will be charged a $50.00 no show fee which must be paid prior to your next appointment. Once 

you have acquired three no shows you may be asked to find a new primary care provider.   

Your advanced notification will allow another child access to timely medical care.   

  

The intent of this policy is to prevent delays in care and utilize provider time more efficiently by 

reducing unused appointment slots. We appreciate your attention to our NO SHOW POLICY 

and request that you comply with all cancellations in a timely manner.  

 

To schedule or cancel appointments 24/7 please call 718-575-2200 or email  

info@atozpeds.com  

 

  

 


